
Circular No. P-56/24                                                                                                 Dated: 02.01.2025 

DAV PUBLIC SCHOOL 
BRS NAGAR, LUDHIANA 

 
Dear Parents  

 
Greetings and Warm Wishes for a Happy, Healthy, Peaceful and Prosperous New Year – 

2025. We wish and pray that all your dreams and aspirations related to the educational 

journey of your ward/s come true in the New Year.  

 

Kindly Note: 

 

As per notification from State Govt., the school will remain closed till Tuesday,                         

7th January, 2025, however ONLINE classes will be held on 3rd, 4th and 7th January, 2025 

as per the time table give here under- 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please ensure that your ward –  

 

 attends the online classes without fail.  

 

 is properly dressed in school uniform.  

 

 joins the class with his/her Name, Class, Section and Roll No., without which 

teachers will not allow entry in the class.  

 

 

  Best Regards, 

 

 

 

(J.K. Sidhu) 

Principal 
 

  


